
  
   

   

MINNESOTA SPORTS FACILITIES AUTHORITY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

LED SYSTEM CONFIGURATION AT U.S. BANK STADIUM  
 
 

Location:  U.S. Bank Stadium 
Project Name:  LED System Configuration 
Quotes Due:   4 p.m., Monday, January 17, 2022  
 
Notice to Contractors:  Proposals for the project listed above will be received by the 
Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority (MSFA) at the office thereof located at 1005 South 
4th Street, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55415, until the date and hour indicated. This 
project is to reconfigure the existing Daktronics video and data infrastructure to 
integrate the newly approved Ross content management system at U.S. Bank Stadium, 
which includes the following:  
 

• Reconfiguration of the Daktronics DIs to accept and properly display HD-SDI 
video signals from Ross media players. 

• Installation, configuration, and commissioning of a Truck Dock Data Broadcast 
unit. 

• Installation, configuration, and commissioning of (2) Show Control rack mount 
servers. 

• Installation, configuration, and commissioning of (2) Venus Control rack mount 
servers. 

 
Note: Documents for the RFP are available for review on the MSFA’s website at 
https://www.msfa.com/project-opportunities.php 
 
Affirmative Action:  All proposers, applicants, prime contractors, and prospective 
subcontractors will be subject to a pre-award compliance review to ensure the 
employment of minorities, women, and disabled person. 

Questions: Questions concerning this Solicitation should be directed to Tadd Wilson at 
ASM Global.  Phone Number: 612-777-8744.  Email: twilson@usbankstadium.com 

The Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority reserves the right to reject any and all 
proposals and to waive any informalities in any proposals received without explanation. 
 
    Michael Vekich, Chair 
    Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority 
 


